Stakeholder Feedback Questions

March 29, 2022 Long-Term Transmission Planning
Reform Workshop Session 3 Questions

PJM is soliciting stakeholders to present as part of the March 29, 2022 Long-Term Transmission Planning
Reform Workshop — Session 3. PJM is seeking feedback/input to the Enhanced 15-Year Long-Term
Planning (Master Plan) Discussion Paper, providing the following questions as potential focus areas:

« Are there other drivers that should be considered when altering scenarios beyond the sources of
information traditionally used in PJM analysis (discussion paper Scenario Drivers page 5)?

Should generation beyond what is included in the Interconnection Queue be included in Long Term
Planning Studies? If yes, how should it be determined where generation is to be located?

» How and when should PJM transition from probabilistic to deterministic methodologies in the
scenarios?

« How do we funnel down from a multitude of potential scenarios into a subset of scenarios that are
actionable (discussion paper Scenario Development Criteria page 5)?

« What is the decision-making criteria to initiate a project at year 15? At year 87 (discussion paper
Step Four page 7)

» Who determines whether a given set of scenarios are the ones which should form the basis for
ordering new projects?

» How should PJM address changes to initial scenario drivers input assumptions that alter the need
for projects previously set in motion?

« What is the role of FERC and the states?

Are there any other concepts that should be incorporated within the Enhanced 15-Year Long-Term
Planning (Masterplan) Discussion Paper?
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